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1. Unfortunately, the curriculum approval process has been moving slowly due to faculty focusing on 

the completion of program review documents. Hopefully, now that the program reviews have 

been turned in, the curriculum process will pick up considering that there are only three agendas 

left for course changes to be effective beginning Summer 2016 and to be included in the 2016-

2017 catalog.  

2. B. S. Industrial Automation update – processing upper division courses. 

3. MATH B65 Intermediate Algebra for Statistics – new course that will be offered starting Spring 

2016 for non-stem majors who will be taking Math B22 or Psyc  B5 for degree completion.  

4. While revising WEXP B248, the CCCCO notified us that our occupational work experience course 

needs to have a discipline specific TOP code designation. Therefore, we are in the process of  

creating multiple versions of the course for disciplines that currently utilize WEXP B248. At this 

time, we have identified the following nine disciplines: AGBS, ANSC, BSAD, CRPS, FDSV, FORE, 

MCAG, NURS, ORNH.  Please let us know if there are any additional discipline specific versions 

that need to be created.  

 

 


